



ГҮЙЦЭТГЭЛИЙН ҮНЭЛГЭЭ-2023 СУУРЬ БОЛОВСРОЛ

7

АНГЛИ ХЭЛ

ХУВИЛБАР А

_		
	Аймаг / дүүрэг:	
	Сум / сургууль:	
	Анги / бүлэг:	
	Сурагчийн овог:	
	Сурагчийн нэр:	
	Сурагчийн код:	



САНАМЖ

- Даалгаврыг 40 минутад гүйцэтгээрэй.
- Даалгавар тус бүрийн зааврыг сайн уншаарай.
- Даалгавар тус бүрээс зөвхөн нэг хариултын хувилбарыг сонгож, хариултын хуудсанд зааврын дагуу харандаагаар будаарай.

SECTION 1. USE OF ENGLISH

Choose the correct answer.			
 Have you ever a mons 			
A. see B.		C. seen	D. sees
They to play tennis tor			
A. go B.	goes	C. are going	D. is going
3. Who is in the class?		.	
A. tall B. t	aller than	C. tallest	D. the tallest
4 magazines are thos	e over there?	-Not mine.	D 14/1 1
A. Whose B. V 5. My friends always watch TV	vvnom	C. Who	D. Who's
6. Wy mends always watch i v A. at B. ir	the ev	C. of	Don
A. at B. ir	1	C. 0I	D. on
Find and circle the mistake in each	ch santanca		
6. After the party, there was a		the floor	
A B		ine noor.	
7. The students should use the	_	s during the exam	
A B	iii iiiobiio piioiio	C D	
_		_	
SECTION 2. VOCABULARY.			
Choose the suitable word.			
My mum's mother is my			
A. sister	B. daughter	C. sister-in-law	D. grandmother
I like photos in my free			
A. doing		C. going	D. taking
10. Which one is an environmer			
A. rainforest	B.wind	C. desert	D. global warming
0		•	
Choose the same meaning of the		ras.	
11. It is raining outside. I'm feeli		C	D. burnid
A. cold	B. rainy	C. warm	D. humid
12. He <u>chopped</u> the tree <u>down</u> . A. fell down	P. out down	C. shut down	D. calm down
A. leli dowii	B. Cut down	C. Shut down	D. Callii dowli
Choose the suitable one with the	explanation.		
13. This animal lives in the fores		prown body.	
A. An elephant	•	C. A bear	D. An eagle



SECTION 3. COMMUNICATION

Choose the correct answer.

14. A: Where do you read books?

B: _____ .

A. In the library

B. At the cinema

C. In the store

D. At the museum

15. A:

B: Yes. He's exercising a lot these days.

A. Tom looks very fit.

C. When is Tom free?

16. Which is the **BEST** answer for the sentence? "Yes, I think so."

A. Who can read this book?

C. Why do you look sad?

B. Where's he working right now?

D. What does he do?

B. Whose camera is it?

D. Will your parents be there too?

17.



What does the message mean?

A. Marie is asking if her mum has found her tennis racket.

B. Marie is asking her mum to watch the tennis match.

C. Marie needs her tennis racket so she can play tennis this afternoon.

D. Marie needs her mom to come quickly.



SECTION 4. READING

Read the text about Online shopping and choose the correct answer.

Online shopping

My name is Sara, and I love shopping online. I prefer mobile phone apps, but sometimes I use my computer. The phone is more convenient for me, and I can even do my shopping from bed!

I love shopping so much that I buy everything I need at home. I get food, electronics, books, and even large pieces of furniture like my sofa and bookshelves all online! But I still prefer getting clothes from a store so I can try them on to be sure they fit me fine.

Yesterday, I bought a birthday present for my mother, and it arrived today! That saves me a lot of time. I am a very busy person, and I am a little forgetful too. If I think of something I need, then it is wonderful that I can buy it at that moment.

My friends aren't as comfortable with buying things online as I am because they think that it can be dangerous. Of course, bad things sometimes happen, but I am very careful with all of my personal details. I think the biggest fear that people have with using their credit cards online is that someone will steal their number. It is important to be sure that the web page is secure. You can see this if the address has got an "s" in it, like https://. That "s" means it is safe.

People should not be afraid of shopping online. I think it will be the only way we will do our shopping in the future!

18. What does Sara mostly use for online shopping?							
A. Computer.	B. Phone.	C. Cash.	D. Credit card.				
19. Why does Sara think online shopping is very convenient?							
A. It's fast.	B. It's cheap.	C. It's quality.	D. It can't be dangerous.				
20. What doesn't Sara buy online?							
A. Food.	B. Furniture.	C. Clothes.	D. Electronics.				
21. For whom did she b	uy a birthday present?						
A. For her moth	er.	B. For her friends.					
C. For herself.		D. Nobody.	D. Nobody.				
22. Her friends think that	it online shopping	_ •					
A. is often dangerous		B. steals credit cards					
C. is always safe	е	D. is safe if	D. is safe if you are careful				
23. Sarah thinks that online shopping							
A. is often dang	jerous	B. is never of	B. is never dangerous				
C. is always sat	fe	D. is safe if	D. is safe if you are careful				
24. What does "s" mean?							
A. It is dangero	us.	B. It is safe.					
C. It is secured.	ı	D. It is stole	n				
25. Sara thinks that in the future							
 A. online shopp 	ing will be safer	B. a lot of pe	B. a lot of people will shop online				
C. everybody w	ill shop online	D. none will	by in the shop				